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Class Dojo points
So far as a whole school we

have earned 4117 Dojo
Points!

A message from
Mrs Overland 

Welcome to our June edition of the newsletter. It has
been lovely to see the pupils immersed in their learning

linked to our science topic of space this half term.
Pupils have been finding out about the planets in our

solar system as well as learning about the Moon’s orbit
of the Earth. We will shortly be sending home the pupil’s

end of year reports which will provide an overview of
their first full year at Woodend Farm School. We would

then encourage you to attend parent and carer
meetings on the week of the week of the 8th of July
should you wish to discuss anything in these reports

and have a final update from the class teachers on this
year’s progress. Along with the reports we will be

informing you of your child’s class teacher for
September. This will be shared with pupils through
social stories and some transition sessions to get to

know their new classes, spaces and adults they will be
working with.

I want to thank all of our parents and carers for the
support they showed to the school last week during our

inspection. Our pupils came in ready to show off their
learning to the visitors and we were grateful for the

parent surveys that were submitted.

There is still lots to fit in before the end of term as we
will be incorporating end of year trip, a school sports

day and some transition sessions as already mentioned.
Just a reminder that the last day of term for our pupils

is Tuesday 25th July.

Mrs Overland

~Calendar Dates~

5th July - NHS birthday

8th July - World Chocolate
Day

19th July - World Emoji Day

23rd July - Last Day of Term

Make sure to have a look at our
social media pages where there

will be more pictures and
updates...
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The children in Ash Class have most
certainly believed & achieved throughout

their Math's Lessons. 
Each day the children are grouping together

to share ideas, work through some tricky
learning objectives and produce fantastic

outcomes! 
WOW Moments in Ash Class this Month are…
RF – Can now count all the way to 320 using

his ten times tables. 
TLB – Is able to find ½ and ¼ of both a shape

and amount! 
MS – Can use his knowledge of multiples of

2,5 and 10 to answer mental math's
questions!

On our return to half term
we introduced a new
member to Woodend

Farm School...

Meet Daisy, Our newest
Therapy Rabbit.

On Thursday 20th June
beech class went on a trip to
Oliver's Nurseries. We loved
smelling all the flowers and
looking at their colors and

were very lucky as they had
some strawberries left so we
got to pick some and share
them when we got back to

school.

Jack from Willow Class has
been researching all things

planets. 
His favourite planet being

Neptune. 
He has found out some

fantastic facts about the
planet. Did you know? A
day on Neptune lasts 16

hours 

Over the term, Oak class have been
looking at the solar system, they

have all chosen a planet and
researched them, they have
created fact files for them,

investigated their moons and
found fun facts about each one.
They have been working towards

creating a class diorama of the
solar system; creating our chosen

planet out of paper mâché.
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NOTICE PAGE

Note to Parents/Guardians
As a school we ask that any changes to our pupils

existing personal details are sent over to our
email address below so we can update our

systems.

admin@woodendfarm.school

Thank you!

There will be more end of term and end of year school certificates coming up,
look out for those and well done to all those who have had amazing attendance

over the school year. 
Please remember school attendance is really important to ensure the children

education and well being is maintained. Children should only be off in
exceptional circumstances and for illness where necessary. For sickness, children

can return to school after 48 hours of the last episode. 
We are aware that there have been times when the children are not in and could

be, can we ensure that this doesn’t happen. The DFE are revising the school
attendance guidelines and will be looking at higher fines and stricter protocols

which we have no say in. 
Our attendance figures up to the May half term were above the national average –

well done to all.
If you have any questions about attendance, please call me on 07523 683372.

A message from Miss Kinsville
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Reminder for Parents/Guardians.

Pupil Uniform

With the weather changing in the next couple of
days we would like to remind all parents if they

could make sure your child is coming in with a hat
and suncream. 

Forms for uniform will be coming home with the
children soon, if you could dill in return, we will aim

to get the uniform ready for the start of the new
term in September.

If your child needs new school uniform please get in
touch with us.



ASH & BEECH
CLASS



OAK &
WILLOW


